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The World Economic Forum (WEF) lists Pfizer as a partner, but Pfizer doesn’t disclose this 

spending to its shareholders. WEF openly advocates for transhumanism, and indicates how 

medical devices – which Pfizer and its partners produce – are instrumental to “redefining what it 

means to be human.” At one WEF conference, Mr. Bourla – who is a WEF “agenda contributor” 

– discussed the development of an “electronic pill” that can send signals from the patient’s 

stomach. Mr. Bourla said of this technology: “[i]magine the implications of that – the 

compliance.” 

 

Why is Pfizer willing to financially support WEF and contribute to its transhumanist agenda, but 

unwilling to be forthright about it to shareholders? 

 

Contact: Judy Kent at (703) 477-7476 or JKent@nationalcenter.org 

and David W. Almasi at (703) 568-4727 or DAlmasi@nationalcenter.org 

National Center for Public Policy Research 

20 F Street, NW, Suite 700, Washington, DC 20001 

www.nationalcenter.org • @NationalCenter • @FreeEntProject 

mailto:JKent@nationalcenter.org
mailto:DAlmasi@nationalcenter.org

